
 

 

Norwood Park Winter Concert 
 

Families of students are welcome to attend our Norwood Park Winter Concert on 

Wednesday December 18th. 

As students will be viewing the concert on Tuesday, this concert is specifically for  

families to attend. 

 

Grades 1-3 & Mme Amoah’s 3/4 will present their concert at 9:05am. 

 

Students in grades 4-6 will present their concert at 11:25. 

 

Due to capacity and fire code, please limit spectators to 2 per child. 

 

Thank you and we look forward to entertaining you! 


